
  

 
Lovern’s Letters 

Third Grade  
Roberts Elementary School  

 

May 20, 2022 
 
 

Message from Mrs. Lovern 

I wanted to send a big thank you to all of my family for your wonderful support and communications 
this school year.   As for your children, what can I say about them except that I love them all!    3rd 
Grade is typically a year that many students become more independent and responsible, and they 
have met those challenges head on.   I have loved seeing them grow, mature, and enjoy their many 
different personalities and interests.  I enjoy it so much when they come back and talk to me about 
what they are doing in 4th and 5th grade.    

 

I hope that all of you get some time to spend together and relax.  Have a wonderful summer! 

 
 
Lunch will be at 11:02 each day.  If you are going to have your child eat lunch after they get 
home, please send a snack to eat during that time.  
 

Mon, 5/23 Tues, 5/24 Wed, 5/25   
Early Release 
(12:20) 
 
Board Game 
Day- No 
electronics 
 
Signing Day-  
students can 
bring their 
yearbooks and 
wear class shirts 
to sign 

Early Release 
(12:20) 
 
Movie Day- 
students can 
bring a small 
pillow, stuffed 
animal, and 
blanket 

Early Release 
(12:20) 
 
Last Day of 
School 
 
Class Clean Up 
Day 

  

 
 
 
 



 

 


